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The National Center for Environmental Health Strategies (NCEHS) is a national,
non-profit, tax-exempt organization fostering the development of creative solutions
to environmental health problems. Founded in 1986, the Center has become a pre
eminent national source of public information, educational materials, technical
support, and input on research and to government on environmental illnesses
including sick building syndrome and chemical sensitivity, and the effects of low

• level chemicaLexposures.

The Center provides clearinghouse, educational, referral, support, and advocacy
services for the public and those injured by chemical and environmental exposures
in the home, at school, at work, and in the community. This includes special
projects on indoor pollution; "sick" schools and buildings; "Gulf War Syndrome";
problematic products such as new carpet installation; pesticide-induced illnesses;
access and accommodations in employment, housing, education, public and
commercial buildings, and rights-of-way; and the rights of those disabled by
environmental exposures. The Center publishes The Delicate Balance newsletter
with an international distribution in excess of4000.

Our work through the Center has been significant in achieving recognition of
chemical sensitivity as a public health problem and in creating policies that address
the needs of the public and patient populations. This includes testifying before
Congress on the Indoor Air Quality Act on three occasions (May 3, 1989; April 10,
1991; and July 24, 1991); effecting a policy with the U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development that recognizes this disability; serving as a member of the
U.S. EPA Lawn Care Pesticides Advisory Committee; ensuring that regulations
under the Americans with Disabilities Act acknowledge accessibility issues for this
population; and initiating the landmark New Jersey Department of Health study,
Chemical Sensitivity, winner of the World Health Organization's Macedo Award.

The Center secured the first Congressional funding for research on chemical
sensitivity and low level chemical exposures. NCEHS president Mary Lamielle,
who serves on the expert panel convened by the Agency for Toxic Substances and
Disease Registry (ATSDR) to prioritize research issues, is also a member of the
President's Committee on Employment ofPeople with Disabilities.


